
 

 

 

 

Reception Newsletter 
Chaucer Primary School – Friday 17th November 2023 

 

Dates to Remember 

Wednesday 22nd November – 

Parent’s Evening 

Friday 24th November – 

Inset day – school closed 

 

Home Activity 

Please find the phonemes your child has been 
learning this week in their bookbag for extra 

practice at home. 

 

Thank you! 

Hello everyone! 

This week we have learnt all about ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff. We made 

bridges for the goats to cross over and wrote words to describe the troll. We 

continued to look at the numbers 4 and 5 in Maths and focused on 

subitising. We had a look at how the BBC help Children in Need and 

discussed different families in PSHE. We had a wonderful week!  

                                                       - Miss Pritchard 


